
I wanted to give my input on proposed changes to ramp usage. As a fishing family I 
think it is important for youth to have the opportunity to learn to fish and to have an 
accessible place to do so.  We have witnessed boys fishing there many times and have 
never had any negative interactions or seen them doing anything bothersome.  We 
don’t wish to see age restrictions put in place. 
As ramp users, we have a small drift boat with a motor and like to go as far as the water 
depth will allow, we often get back near dark and would like to see the hours remain the 
same. Reduced hours would just make it more congested as everyone is trying to get 
off the water at the same time. 
The ramp is in need of some improvements and we are happy to volunteer to participate 
in work parties. 
Teresa Taylor 
  
 


